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PENZANCE HARBOUR 
HARBOUR MASTERS NOTICE 
Notice No. 4 of 2024 
 
 

Use of Albert Pier Slipway for commercial cargo 
operations 
 
 

Users requiring access to Albert Pier Slipway for commercial cargo 
operations are to provide the Harbour Office with not less than 24 hours’ 
notice of the proposed operation. Requests will be considered and 
approved or amended dependent on other activities or planned events.  
 
A communication will then be sent to other harbour users and confirmation 
given that the slipway can be used. An administration charge, (Charge 94) 
will be made – currently £35 per use.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date 20/06/24 

Chris Jones| Maritime Manager & Penzance Harbour Master  
Cornwall Council | Maritime Section 

penzanceharbour@cornwall.gov.uk 
Tel: 01736 366113 
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